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SNUPPS
Standardized Nuclear Unit
Power Plant System

5 Choke Cherry Road Nicholas A. Petrick
Rockville, Maryttnd 20850 Executive Director
(301) 869-8010

February ', 1980 SLNRC 80- 5 FILE: 0278.10
SUBJ: IE Rulletin No. 79-28

Director, Region I
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Docket Nos: STN 50-482, STN 50-483, STN 50-485, STN 50-486

Dear Mr. Grier:

This letter is submitted in response to the subject IE Bulletin for the
SNUPPS Utilities, Kansas Gas and Electric Company, Union Electric Company,
and Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation.

Our investigation concerning the planned use of NAMC0 EA180 switches for
the SNUPPS plants is not complete. We will inform the NRC of the results
of the investigation and any necessary corrective action in three to four
weeks.
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Very truly yours,

\ tar-< st
Nicholas A. Petrickp

RLS/jdk

cc: Mr. James G. Keppler, Director, Region III, USNRC
Mr. Ka rl V. Seyfrit, Director, Region IV, USNRC
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection, Office of
Inspection and Enforcement, USNRC, Washington DC 20555
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